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Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC) has provided an update on study

permits (or student visas) and Post-Graduate Work Permits (PGWPs) for international

students on Jan. 22, 2024. The update included announcements of a temporary intake cap

on international student permit applications for a period of two years, a new requirement of

a provincial attestation letter for study permit applications and changes to the Post-Graduate

Work Permit program.

Join one of the sessions below to better understand the recent updates and your options for

the May 2024 Term, such as deferring your admission.

Wednesday, May 1 - 1 to 2 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 7 - 11 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Tuesday, May 21 from 11 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
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